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July 15, 2019





 Carpenter Elementary School





Mrs. Holland’s Kindergarten Class 


� HYPERLINK "http://mrshollandswebsite.weebly.com" �http://mrshollandswebsite.weebly.com�


 























Please join our Carpenter PTA!! Our PTA does SO MUCH to support our Carpenter students and teachers so please consider joining our wonderful PTA!





        


We are settling into our daily routines and we have begun Letterland. We are learning about capital and lowercase letters and their sounds. We are also working on proper letter size and formation.


       In math, we are beginning with the basics, number identification and how to write our numbers. We will be sending math homework beginning next week. Please have your child do his/her best work and return it in the daily folder when finished


     We will continue learning about school safety next week. We talked about fire drills this week and will talk about bus safety next week.


We have Open House Thursday July 25. The first session is at 5:30. The second one starts at 6:20. This is for parent information about school and  to learn about the Kindergarten Curriculum. We would like to see as many of you as possible. 😊





Love,  Mrs. Holland





      


    Thanks - Mrs. Newson (� HYPERLINK "mailto:tnewson@wcpss.net" �tnewson@wcpss.net�) and Mrs. Holland (� HYPERLINK "mailto:ehholland@wcpss.net" �ehholland@wcpss.net�) 














Writing – We are learning how to write letter, numbers and names
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Reminders and dates: The room temperature is unpredictable so it might be a good idea to leave a jacket/sweater at school along with an extra set of clothes.


Please put your child’s lunch in a bag so it is easier to carry to the cafeteria instead of them carrying loose items.


Water Bottles are great for the playground-make sure your child has one labeled with his/her name. We can give them cups of water in the cafeteria, so they do not have to carry water bottles there.











                                        








Math – We are learning to recognize numbers 0-10





Literacy – Letterland-letter id and sounds.








Social Studies – We will learn about school safety.








